
The PTO put on a school-wide “Appreciation Week”; each day focused on different positions
within the school, including teachers, custodians, administrators, bus drivers and cafeteria
workers. We just want to say thanks again to everyone for all that they do to make Arlington
School and community great!

MAY!
May 15- 19- Spirit Week- Flier Attached**
Wednesday 17th- FFA Farm Day for K-6 and Opera on Wheels program for 4th-6th
Thursday 18th- Kona Ice- thanks to PTO and Arlington School district for covering the cost
Friday 19th- 3rd grade is going roller skating and Kindergarten will be at the Zoo
Wednesday 24th- 6th grade attending a Mud Hens baseball game and Kindergarten Graduation at
6:30pm
Thursday 25th- 5th and 6th grade Amazing Race and field day for the rest of the elementary
Friday 26th- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (2 hour early release)

Field Day and Amazing Race:
On Thursday, May 25th, our K-6 students will again be participating in a Field Day and Amazing Race
event. Plans are in the works. Thank you to our parent volunteers, coordinators and PTO for
supporting this fun end of year activity.
1) Mrs. Stahl and Mrs. Beach are leading the coordination for field day. Our Kindergarten-4th grade
students will be involved in a fun afternoon of games and activities with their classmates on the track.
A form was sent home seeking volunteers as well as the opportunity to donate items. Parents are
welcome to stop by the track to view the fun if they have time in their day. Students will not be
dismissed early on this day. Students in grades K-4 will have a normal lunch in the cafeteria.
2) Mrs. Clark is coordinating the Amazing Race. The Amazing Race is for our 5th and 6th graders.
These students will participate in this activity through the morning hours. A cookout lunch and drink
will be provided by a group of volunteer parents to all 5th and 6th graders. The Amazing Race should
conclude around noon, followed by the cookout lunch. At this point, Mrs. Clark is not in need of
additional volunteers to run the Amazing Race. A form was sent home seeking volunteers for the
cookout. Students will not be permitted to leave early this day.





2nd grade took a field trip to the Imagination Station and had a blast!



4th grade took a field trip to the Ohio Caverns!




